
Hello, 
 
It is my experience that the quickest way to get threatened by folks on timber unity Facebook 
pages is to quote facts.  They often post terroristic threats on their pages. I encourage the 
committee to browse their pages and make up those own minds. 
 
I encourage you to consider assigning a state police officer to every member of the senate who 
is known to flee the state and basically steal the money we the tax payers give them to work by 
not allowing a quorum.  
 
Good luck with this bunch of children. 
 
Frank Bechdoldt  
Columbia county  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


